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Dear Parents and Carers,

KS2 Academy Choir 2021/22

I am delighted to say that the Academy choir will return for the academic year 2021/22 from Tuesday 21st September 2021 (on Tuesday 12th October due to Parents Evening, choir will be held on Thursday 14th October).  Please note that choir for this academic year will be for KS2 pupils only.

Venue
I am looking forward to Anson children joining the choir this year and have therefore decided to hold two rehearsals each week to enable all four schools to participate.  Whilst the children will rehearse separately, it is envisioned that all the children will form one choir for our up and coming concerts.

Rehearsals
Tuesdays 4:00 -5:00pm		Richard Crosse & The Howard to be held at Richard Crosse
Wednesdays 4:00-5:00pm	St Mary’s & Anson to be held at St Mary’s

Your child will be supervised between 3:30 & 4:00pm

Transport
This year parents will be responsible for transporting their children to and from choir.

Enrolling
Choir will be charged at a non-refundable £30 per first child and £10 for a second child for the academic year.

Please click on the Google link or alternatively copy and paste the link into your browser to enrol your child:-

https://forms.gle/HHUmPEPiua8F2puP8

Snack
Please provide a drink and a snack.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mrs S E Parkes 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Academy Music coordinator
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